
Friday, 24th November 2023

Dates for your DiaryThis week’s news 

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

This Week’s Awards
Congratulations to 
Jays class who had 

the highest 
attendance last 

week. 

Attendance 
Ted

Friday 24th November FOBS Wreath-making 
workshop at The Duke of Cumberland 7pm
Tuesday 28th November Speedstacks competition 
at Canterbury Academy (Years 5/6)
Monday 4th December KS1 Nativity 
Tuesday 5th December KS1 Nativity
Wednesday 6th December Whole school trip to 
the Pantomime at the Marlowe Theatre
Thursday 7th December KS2 Language workshops 
delivered by students from Folkestone Girls 
Grammar
Friday 8th December Talent Show
Saturday 9th December FOBS Christmas Fair, 
Barham Village Hall 12-4pm
Monday 11th December ‘Elfridges’ (Christmas 
present buying for all pupils), Creative Prayer for 
Yrs R-2
Tuesday 12th December Christmas Concert at the 
Gulbenkian Theatre 7pm
Wednesday 13th December Creative Prayer Years 
3-6, Christmas lunch, Christmas jumper/outfit 
day
Thursday 14th December Christmas service at 
church 2pm (parents/carers are welcome to 
attend)
Friday 15th December Carols around the tree  
1.30pm  (parents/carers invited) school ends at 
2.15pm
Wednesday 3rd Jan – children return to school 
for Term 3

‘Saturday Smarties’ masterclass

Oliver and Suleman have been selected to 
attend the Saturday Smarties Science 
masterclass at Kings School. This week 
they said they did ‘some very cool 
experiments’. Suleman explained that they 
did ‘chemistry, physics and biology’. 

Both boys described 
one of the 
experiments was 
testing how 
different metals 
reacted to heat. 
They used Bunsen 
burners for the first 
time. They enjoyed 
it so much and said 
they can’t wait to go 
again next time! 

Naia (Hawks)
Caleb (Hawks)
Thomas (Wrens)
Brear (Eagles)

Christmas Events
We have a lot of exciting Christmas 
events coming up. One of which is the 
FOBS Christmas Fair being held at the 
village hall on Saturday 9th December. 
We would love for KS1 to donate sweets 
and KS2 to donate bottles for the 
tombola. FOBS are also asking for any 
unwanted teddy bears to be donated 
too. Please bring donations in on Friday 
8th December. 

The Nativity

Well done Oliver and 
Suleman.

Preparations and rehearsals are 
underway and our youngest children 
are getting ready for their 
performance. Nativity tickets are 
now available from the Parent Pay 
shop and school office. 

Writer of the Week
Ryan (Eagles)

Mathematician of the Week
Daisy (Puffins)

Reader of the Week
Oliver S (Owls)

Scientist of the Week
Eva (Hawks)

Citizen of the Week
Brear (Eagles) – for being so kind and helping the younger 

children at football club                                                                                       


